
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. For health and safety reasons if your child wears 

earrings please remove these on PE days and for after school sporting activities, if they 

can’t be removed then please provide your child with tape to cover them over.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

Here is a list of forthcoming events for your diary: 

 

Friday 15th November - Children in Need Day – children can come in non-uniform.  NO 

ONESIES OR PJ’S or they can wear their uniform.  They will be making a line of pennies in 

class if you would like to donate some and whatever amount is raised will be donated to 

Children in Need. 

 

Friday 15th November – Children in Year 2 will be attending a Hula hooping festival at 

Concordia, a letter with more details will be sent separately. 

 

Friday 22nd November – non-uniform day. Voluntary donations of chocolate, bottles or £1 

per family for the Christmas Fair would be gratefully appreciated.  NO ONSIES OR PJ’S.  

Children can come in their uniform if they wish. 

 

Tuesday 26th November – tickets will go on sale for the Christmas Concerts.  2 tickets per 

family – any remaining tickets will go on general sale on 4th December. 

 

Wednesday 27th November – Celebration Assembly.    

 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fair in the hall starting at 3.15pm.  Any donations for the 

tombola would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Thursday 5th December – Whole school to attend a Pantomime.  More information to 

follow at a later date.  We will be asking for volunteers to go on this trip to comply with 

adult/child ratio numbers. 

 

 Friday 6th December – Christmas Lunch. 

 

Monday 9th December – Flu immunisations Reception to Year 4. 

 

Tuesday 10th December – Christmas concert 1.15pm – Afternoon Nursery, Reception to 

Year 4 -  Family . 

 



Wednesday 11th December – Christmas concert 9.15am Morning Nursery & Reception. 

 

Wednesday 11th December – Christmas concert 1.15pm – Afternoon Nursery, Reception  

to Year 4.  Family. 

 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas concert 1.15pm – Afternoon Nursery,  Reception to 

Year 4.  Adults only. 

 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day.  Children can wear a Christmas jumper or 

T-shirt instead of their school jumper if they wish. No donations will be requested on this 

day. 

 

Monday 16th December  - Nursery Christmas Party for Morning and Afternoon children.  

Please note the Nursery will be closed on this afternoon.  Santa will be visiting all classes on 

this day. 

 

Monday 16th December – Christmas Party for Red and Purple classes. 

 

Tuesday 17th December – Whole school to visit Holy Trinity Church for Christingle Service, 

more information to follow.  We will be asking for volunteers to go on this trip to comply 

with adult/child ratio numbers. 

 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas Party for Blue, Orange and Pink classes. 

 

Thursday 19th December  - Christmas Party for Green and Yellow classes. 

 

School closes on Friday 20th December at normal time for the Christmas break.  Children 

return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft. 

Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                         

 

  

 

 


